
   

Thank Yous  

  From the Global Seva Fund Scholars  
  

2024 - 2025 Award Year  

Nasreen Khogiani         

I am writing to express my sincere gratitude to you for choosing me as a recipient of the Post 

Acceptance for Fall 2024 Global Seva Fund College Scholarship. I was considering being a part-time 

student this year due to financial challenges before I received scholarship and I could not be more 

thrilled. I now can continue as a full-time student and get one step closer to achieving my academic 

goals. I am deeply appreciative of your support and all the good that you do.  The lives of individuals we 

serve have greatly benefited by your contribution; we are grateful for your generosity and care.  
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